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Change of number of votes in NENT 
Group 
 
The number of votes in Nordic Entertainment Group (NENT Group) has changed due to 
the reclassification of 1,036 Class A shares to an equal number of Class B shares as a result 
of requests from shareholders during January 2022. Following the reclassification, the 
total number of votes in NENT Group amounts to 83,226,068, based on the number of 
registered shares. 
 
NENT Group’s Articles of Association include the right for Class A shareholders to request 
reclassification of their Class A shares to Class B shares.  
 
The total number of registered shares in NENT Group is unchanged at 78,442,244, of which 
531,536 are now Class A shares, 77,440,189 Class B shares and 470,519 Class C shares.  
 
This total number of shares includes 1,654 Class B shares and 470,519 Class C shares held in 
treasury by NENT Group. 

**** 

NOTES TO EDITORS 
 
Nordic Entertainment Group AB (publ) (NENT Group)’s Viaplay streaming service is available 
in Sweden, Denmark, Norway, Finland, Iceland, Estonia, Latvia, Lithuania, Poland and the 
US. Viaplay will launch in the Netherlands and the UK in 2022, followed by Canada, 
Germany, Austria and Switzerland by the end of 2023. We operate streaming services, TV 
channels, radio stations and production companies, and our purpose is to tell stories, touch 
lives and expand worlds. Headquartered in Stockholm with a global perspective, NENT Group 
is listed on Nasdaq Stockholm (‘NENT B’). 
 
This information is information that Nordic Entertainment Group AB (publ) is obliged to 
make public pursuant to the Swedish Financial Instruments Trading Act. This information 
was submitted for publication, through the agency of the contact persons set out below, at 
15:30 CET on 28 February 2022. 
 
Contact us: 
press@nentgroup.com (or Nicholas Smith, Senior Communications Manager: +46 73 699 
1700) 
investors@nentgroup.com (or Matthew Hooper, Chief Corporate Affairs Officer: +44 7768 
440 414) 
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Follow us: 
nentgroup.com / Facebook / Twitter / LinkedIn / Instagram 
 
Data protection: 
To read more about NENT Group and data protection, click here 

https://www.nentgroup.com/
https://www.facebook.com/nentgroup
https://www.twitter.com/nent_group
https://www.linkedin.com/company/nentgroup
https://www.instagram.com/nentgroup
https://www.nentgroup.com/about/data-privacy

